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- When we had our last school council meeting, our principal said that they hadn't received follow up from the 
budget announcement yet. It was supposed to be coming in March, and we met in mid April. At least for our 
high school, this isn't clear yet. 

- I think she was referring to the provincial budget announcement. 
- It could be that the allocation was still sitting at the Board level, as they tried to determine how best to meet the 

needs of students in each school. Principals should hear soon! 
- Under the previous funding model, boards got funding from sources other than "Sept 30 bums in seats". But I 

don't know all those titles. Today the minister was talking about other various grants. I wish for a full picture, pre 
and post new funding model of all funds to schools. 

- Some information that might be helpful: 2021/22 Funding Manual for School Authorities is available online and 
school authority funding profiles are now available on the extranet. While funding manual changes are outlined 
in the Summary of Significant Changes with further details 


